
Hello Hudson Families,

Once again, we are very excited that our school will have a team at the 
"RBC Run for the Kids" (formerly known as "ChildRun") on Sunday, 
June 5, 2016.  This fun family event hosts runners and walkers of all 
ages and abilities on an exciting route followed by a carnival 
celebration.  All proceeds raised by Team Hudson will be donated to BC 
children's hospital Foundation.  The event will continue to support 
childhood cancer research and treatment areas in addition to pediatric 
mental health research and program .  Last year, over 50 schools took 
part in this community event and our team raised $2372 (plus TWO 
matching gifts from the Chip Wilson's Challenge).  We are very proud of 
our contribution to BC Children’s Hospital; to date, over $23,000 has 
been raised by the students at Henry Hudson School since 2010.  That's 
outstanding!

This year, we want to invite students, teachers, parents, siblings and 
friends to participate by walking, jogging or by cheering for our team as 
they complete their 1K/5K lap.  Our goal is to recruit as many team 
members as possible and raise a minimum of $1000 for our school team 
this year.  We are hosting our first bake sale on Friday, Jan 29th at 
recess and lunch.   Please send a loonie or two with your child to 
purchase a treat on Friday.  If you would like to help by donating a 
yummy treat for sale, please contact Theresa at tkent@live.ca.  All 
donations can be drop off on Friday morning (before 10:30am) in the 
student lunch kitchen.  

For more information, please visit http://www.bcchf.ca/events/event-
calendar/rbc-run-for-the-kids/

Thank you for your continuing support.
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